
 
 
The Take Home Reading program is a great volunteer opportunity, as you’ll get to  
know your child’s kindergarten or first grade classmates while you read with  
them to support their early literacy skills.    
 
As a volunteer, you will read a book for a few minutes with each of your child’s  
classmates.  Then, you will send the book home with the child so they can read it again. 
 
Even if you have volunteered for the program in the past, join us to refresh your  
memory and to meet our two reading resource teachers, Mrs. Grice and Mrs. Wilson.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail Kristina Clarke at thr@mantuapta.org.   
RSVPs to the same e-mail address are appreciated. 

 

Take Home Reading 
Information and Parent Training Session 

Tuesday, September 25
th
 at 9:30am 

Room 30 (across from the library) 
 


